
                                                       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“Young children learn more from stories than from formal 

teaching” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

  

 

Storytelling for kids is a fun and creative way to develop 

their language and imagination skills. It also promotes 

social and emotional learning. Listening to stories can 

trigger a child’s imagination and transport them to places 

beyond their immediate environment. Stories also help in 

enhancing student’s vocabulary. 

 

It was conducted by Mrs. 

Sharanya Sriram, who is an 

excellent story teller and 

illustrator since 2016. Ma’am has 

held several moral based story 

sessions for our children in the 

past. Mrs. Sriram had planned a 

mixed bag of stories and rhymes 

for our children. 
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A fun storytelling session was organised for our Lower 

Kindergarten and Upper Kindergarten students on 12th 

April, 2024. 



 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The story of ‘The Happy Hippo’ for 

the Upper Kindergarten children and 

‘Mickey Goes to School’ for the 

Lower Kindergarten children were 

narrated using hand puppets. Ma’am 

used interactive words to reveal 

different elements and varied tones 

of voice , captivating the children’s 

attention. 

 During the telling of the story 

Ma’am paused in between creating a 

break in the story at the right time 

to spark curiosity in the children and 

getting them eager to know more. 

Rhymes like, “Wheels 0n The Bus” 

and “Say Hello To You” helped to 

draw the children’s attention. Mrs. 

Sriram introduced an array of novel 

vocabulary while modulating her 

vocal cadence to resonate with the 

diverse sentiments and emotions 

evoked within the narrative. 

Ma’am’s body language was most 

appropriate and helped to enhance 

the session. 

 

 



 

 

 Ma’am ended the session by 

playing games with the 

children like ‘Guess the Name 

of the Animals’ and ‘Hide and 

Seek’ on modes of transport. 

It was indeed a fun and 

valuable session for our young 

learners which not only 

activated their imagination but 

also entertained them and 

surely made them happy. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Report By  

Mrs. T. Samuel 

Assistant Teacher  


